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Please reply to: Matt Deakin 
  

10th April 2015 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
RE: Notification of Mid Suffolk Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL) Submission 
 
In accordance with Regulation 19 of the Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL) Regulations 2010 (as 
amended), following the closure of the CIL Revised Draft Charging Schedule consultation period, on 
the 18th March 2015, Mid Suffolk District Council formally submitted the CIL documents to the Planning 
Inspectorate for Examination. 
 
Details of the documents and information submitted to the Planning Inspectorate along with a copy of 
all the duly made representations received have been published on the Council website here:  
www.midsuffolk.gov.uk/cil  
 
The Council has appointed Yvonne Wright BSc(Hons) DIPT&CP MSc MRTPI from the Planning 
Inspectorate as the independent Examiner to undertake the CIL Examination. If public hearings are to 
take place for the Examination process, then details (time, date, venue etc) will be advertised in the 
local press in due course, the Council’s CIL Examination page will be updated, and the appointed 
Programme Officer will notify all CIL consultation respondants. 
 
The Council has appointed Annette Feeney as CIL Programme Officer to coordinate the 
Examination.  All correspondence and enquiries in relation to the Examination of the CIL charges 
should be directed to the Programme Officer via email on Annette.Feeney@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk 
or telephone on 07748 624953. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Matt Deakin 
Senior Policy Strategy Planner 
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